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Dear Pre-Kindergarten Parents, 

Welcome to St. John Paul II Pre-K Program.  I would like to introduce myself.  My 

name is Mrs. Joan Smith and I will be one of your child’s teachers for the 2018-

2019 school year.  Mrs. Patricia Vadasz will be the other teacher in the Pre-K 

classroom.   

We are very excited to be your child’s teachers and look forward to an enriching 

and rewarding school year.  So many great things will happen in our classroom!  Our 

objectives this year are to help better prepare your child for kindergarten 

emotionally, socially, and academically in a positive and nurturing environment. 

We are excited for a wonderful year of exploring, hands-on experiences, and 

building a sense of wonder.  We will be working on fostering sharing, taking turns, 

practicing good manners, self-confidence and showing respect for others.   

Please feel free to contact us with any questions or concerns you may have. We are 

always available before/after school, or call at (860) 347-2978, or email 

jsmith@jpii.org /pvadasz@jpii.org 

Let’s work together to make this year full of fun, learning, and personal growth for 

your child! 

Fondly, 

Mrs. Smith & Mrs. Vadasz 
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